
 

 

23 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) of 
Year 11 Students at The Roseland Academy  
 
Family Learning  
5.50 – 8.00pm on Wednesday 1 March 2023 
 
I am pleased to tell you that our Year 11 students have made an excellent start to the academic year and we 
would like to thank you for all that goes on behind the scenes throughout this important time in your child’s 
education.  
 
We would like to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Family Learning Evening which will take place on 
Wednesday 1 March, starting at 5.50pm. 
 
The evening will be focused on revision strategies for different subjects during this important time. As you are 
aware, your child is embarking on their GCSE/BTEC subjects and we therefore feel it is crucial for you to attend 
this evening to help support your child over the course of their final year.  
 
We will start the evening with an introduction in the Hall, followed by an hour of speaking with option subjects 
relating to your child’s subject choices, and the second hour will be focusing on the three core subjects of 
English, Maths and Science.  
 
Staff will lead you through what students are learning in key subject areas and provide you with a clear, specific 
understanding of the courses and offer practical guidance on how to support your child’s learning towards 
examinations.  
 
Please can you register that you will be attending by following this link: 
https://forms.gle/uMERoScy9VVa65Gn8 
 
This is a really important evening and one which will provide you with more details and practical help that will 
enable your child to be successful.  
 
We hope that you can join us. 
   
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Richard Clarke 
Headteacher 
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